
From: judy moore  
Sent: March 24, 2021 8:22 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Urban Sprawl 
 
Mayor Eisenberger and members of City Council 
 
Please stop this  urban expansion move at the expense of our green space and farm land.  I do not need 
to enumerate the devastation this would be not only to our city but to the environment,. The argument 
in favor of paving  “protected” green spaces with housing , roads etc. has no validity  when the 
destruction it would cause is considered.  I truly believed that “protected” meant just that and felt 
secure that we would be assured  these areas were safe when  the government planned new projects. 
We need our farm land, crucial to feeding the population, and green areas to sustain wild life and the 
our well being.  
With the stroke of a pen Doug Ford & his conservatives  apparently can erase this promise.   
Listen to the Conservation Authorities and stand against Doug Ford’s short sighted  one track mind set. 
Our water, farmland and green areas are extremely important to Hamilton and our survival. 
 
Judy Moore 
Dundas, Ontario 
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